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ABOR to Convene First University of Arizona Presidential Search 
Advisory Committee Meeting  

 
WHAT: The University of Arizona Presidential Search Advisory Committee will meet to review the status and 

progress of the search process thus far and to discuss essential leadership characteristics and 
qualities for the next UA president. R. William Funk and Associates, a search firm that specializes in 
higher education executive recruitment with more than 400 searches conducted, will share their 
perspective on the search environment in the context of the national landscape, and the committee 
will discuss the search committee’s role, code of conduct and protocols.  

 
Additional discussion items include providing instructions to the committee on Arizona’s open 
meeting and public records law during the presidential search, and the committee will follow 
established presidential search guidelines as the selection process for the next University of Arizona 
president continues.  
 

WHEN: Thursday, Oct. 13, 2016, 9:30 – 11:30 a.m. 
  
 Public Session: 9:30 – 11 a.m. 

Members of the public and media who wish to attend may do so in person at the McClelland Park 
Building, Room 402, University of Arizona. 
 
Executive Session: 11 – 11:30 a.m. 
Executive session will begin at 11 a.m. for legal advice and discussion. This is closed to the public. 
 
 
PLEASE NOTE: Estimated start times for the agenda items are indicated; however discussions may 
commence, or action may be taken, before or after the suggested times. 

 
WHERE: University of Arizona, McClelland Park Building 
 650 N. Park Avenue, Room 402  
 Tucson, AZ    
 
 
 
 

### 

The Arizona Board of Regents is committed to ensuring access for qualified residents of Arizona to undergraduate and graduate 
instruction; promoting the discovery, application, and dissemination of new knowledge; extending the benefits of university 
activities to Arizona's citizens outside the university; and maximizing the benefits derived from the state's investment in 
education. For more information visit AZRegents.edu.  

Contact:   Sarah Harper, (602) 402-1341, sarah.k.harper@azregents.edu 

              Julie Newberg, (602) 686-1803, julie.newberg@azregents.edu 

 

 

 

Media Advisory 
October 12, 2016 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

http://www.azregents.edu/
https://www.azregents.edu/sites/default/files/news-releases/ABOR%20Announces%20Membership%20of%20UA%20Presidential%20Search%20Committee%20Sept.%2021%202016_0.pdf
https://www.azregents.edu/sites/default/files/news-releases/ABOR%20Selects%20UA%20Presidential%20Search%20Firm.pdf
https://www.azregents.edu/sites/default/files/news-releases/UA%20presidential%20search%20guidelines%20approved%20by%20Arizona%20Board%20of%20Regents%20.pdf
https://exchange.asu.edu/owa/redir.aspx?C=5cec0ea05d9c4980b7a3efbf6ebbcd73&URL=http%3a%2f%2fwww.azregents.edu

